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On Saturday, May 18th, Team Sussman Shank once again 
participated in the annual “Reach the Beach” fundraising bike 
ride in support of the American Lung Association.  This was the 
firm’s 13th consecutive year to participate in this worthy 
cause.  A total of 25 riders pedaled to Pacific City, raising nearly 
$4,000 for the fundraiser.  The riders were cheered on by a 
support team of staff, family, friends, and volunteers who helped 
with the logistics of the ride and celebrated with a barbecue at 
the nearby campsite.  Reach the Beach is the largest annual 
fundraising event for the American Lung Association of Oregon. 
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